
City Manager’s Office 

MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE: April 17, 2024 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 

THROUGH: Doug Thornley, City Manager  Approved Electronically 

FROM: Kaytlin Canner, Clean and Safe Manager  

SUBJECT:  Union Pacific Cleanup April 17-19 

On Monday, April 15, Union Pacific representatives notified the City of Reno that a cleanup will 

be conducted along the train tracks. This will begin on Wednesday, April 17, through Friday, 

April 19. The Union Pacific work crew will address the following Right-of-Ways:  

• Southside of the tracks from Galletti Way to Sage Street 

• Tracks along Record Street 

• Tracks along Highland Avenue 

Staff has inquired if the cleanup will include the Dickerson area, because activity has re-

established.  Union Pacific has not yet responded. 

Outreach services have been deployed in preparation of the Union Pacific cleanup. Clean and 

Safe will remain in the cleanup vicinity, as available. Staff anticipates movement in the area and 

will notice encampments on Reno property, not intended for public, for a follow-up cleanup. 

Staff has a meeting scheduled with Union Pacific on Monday, April 22, to further discuss these 

concerns and propose solutions. 
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